


National Federation of the Blind of Nebraska
Senior Division
May 16, 2016 Meeting
 
The May meeting began at 7:00 PM (CT). There were unusual events ghoing on for several of our membership, and so very few were able to attend. The participants in attendance were Barbara & Brad Loos, Geralyn Konruff, Linda Mintink, Cheryl Livingston, and Guest Joe Campbell. 

Barbara (our First Vice President) and Brad were not at home, but dialed in to interact for a few minutes; as their personal business would allow. Since there wasn’t a quorum, Barbara mention the corrections she'd like to see in the minutes. Then at 7:14, she dismissed us; there would not be anyone present who could run the meetting, and dwith no quarum, business could not be conducted.

[bookmark: OLE_LINK1][bookmark: OLE_LINK2]Barbars’ corrections for the April meeting: 14 members should be either 14 participants or the correct number of members and the correct number of others. Cartridges should not be called cassettes. The cost is $13.00 each, not 3.00.

She dismissed us at 7:14.

***Treasurer’s Report:

Treasurer’s Report-Senior Division
May 16, 2016

Beginning Balance				$902.95
Expenses
May PAC plan				$ 10.00
Deposits
None
Ending Balance	May 16, 2016	$892.95 
Respectfully submitted,
Cheryl Livingston, Treasurer
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